3/2/2015

To: Crossville City Council
c¢/o Sally Oglesby

RE: Request to be Annexed by the City of Crossville
Property Address: 23 and 35 McKinley Lane Crossville, TN 38572

Please accept this letter as our request for annexation into the City of
Crossville with the request including ability to receive City Services
including but not limited to City Sewer and Trash Service and City Emergency
Services to the properties listed above. We understand the responsibility on
our part to pay City Property Taxes or the costs associated with our part of

connection to City Sewer service. Please feel free to contact us if you have
any further questions.

Thanks for your consideration on this matter.

Property Brothers Management-Partner,
M Stuart Sitton ‘
931-248
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Property Brothers Management-Partner,

Peter B Bisbee
931-787-8780
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